
From: "Johnston, Sadhu" <Sadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 2/16/2016 11:08:06 AM
Subject: Victory!!! Pendrell lawsuit

Greetings Mayor and Council-

Good News!

Today the BC Supreme Court ruled in favour of Vancouver City Council’s proposed rezoning of 1754-1772 
Pendrell Street, which would be rezoned to allow for a 21-storey multiple dwelling building containing 178 
secured market rental housing units, 26 of which are secured for 30 years with rents at 20 per cent below the 
average West End area market rents.

Official news going out soon.

Big thanks to our law and planning teams.

Best

Sadhu

Sadhu A. Johnston, LEED AP 
Acting City Manager 
City of Vancouver 

sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca 
o. 604.873.7627
twitter: sadhuajohnston
www.vancouver.ca 
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